
-Reading:  We are continuing to build our independent reading stamina (Read to Self). We are continuing to learn our letters and letter sounds in Letterland. We are practicing recognizing and creating rhyming words (-at words). We are learning all about books and how we read them (called Print Concepts (PC) and Reading Behaviors (RB)): where do we start reading? Where do we go next? Where is a period and what does it mean? Etc.) We are learning sight words (I, like, at, is, to). We are working on retelling stories focusing on characters, setting, and the beginning, middle, and ending of the story. 

-Writing: We are working on adding detail to our pictures and labeling and writing a story to match our pictures. We are also working on writing our first names using a capital letter at the beginning and then lower case letters. We are launching our Writer’s Workshop with Ms. Carter!

-Math:  We are practicing recognizing, writing, and creating numbers 0-10 and creating sets to match. We are counting groups of numbers up to 10 and finding which one has more and which one has less or if they are equal. 

-Science: We are wrapping up our “Citizen Unit” and transitioning to Science where we will be investigating properties!
    Our Class Website!!
Be sure to check out our class website!  I try to keep it as updated as possible. It is: www.etholand.weebly.com Reedy Creek’s web page is: http://reedycreekes.wcpss.net
Would you like to come join us for LUNCH BUNCH! You may come in from 11:00-11:30 and take your child and 2-3 friends from our class outside to picnic tables or the back lobby. While they are eating you can be reading stories you love from home aloud to them. THEY LOVE IT! Email me if you would like to start!
Notes From The Teacher….


Dear Parents,


	I was so happy to see you at Open House! Thank you so much for coming! If you were unable to come please look through your Daily Folder for the handouts. Please refer to the Student Handbook Form (green sheet) and return as soon as possible. Thank you if you already have! Interims are coming home this week for everyone. 


Ms. Tholand








Important Dates





Wednesday, September 26th —Interims


Thursday, September 25th—No School, Teacher Workday


October 6-10—Fall book fair








Wish List


*Prize Box Prizes





*Magic Erasers (Cleaning)





*White Card Stock














Change of Clothes


Please send a change of clothes with your child including a shirt, pants, underwear and socks. 








